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Want to have fun and spotlight the dismal tree canopy in Columbus?  
Be in the Doo Dah Parade on 
Friday, July 4, 2025.  
The whole family can participate in the parade and be creative with your banners, costumes, and signs.
We can educate the public and tell the City of Columbus 
that we need a strong private tree ordinance.

The parade takes place at Goodale Park and starts at 1:00 pm with the line-up at 12:00 pm.  There is free live music from 11:00 am to 7:00 pm.  Registration is not required; however, please notify Juana Hostin if you plan to participate in the parade for the tree issue at 614-440-2099 or juanahostin@yahoo.com by June 30th.  We will have all the tree folks meet at noon on Park Street between Buttles and Goodale.
More information on the Doo Dah Parade can be found at https://doodahparade.com/doodahparadeschedule/
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